Tarzana NC Transportation Committee
Minutes
December 4, 2019 Meeting

In attendance: Max Flehinger, Chairman, Mark Epstein and Harvey Goldberg.

Absent: Ken Schwartz, Zan Green, Sukh Singh, Eran Heissler, Richard Silverman, Bob Shmaeff and Scott
Diamond.

Guests: Ted O’Karma of Columbia College Hollywood and Devon Cromwell, Board Member

The meeting was called to order at 6:36 PM.

The minutes for October 16, 2019 were unanimously approved on a motion by Harvey and seconded by
Mark.

Public Comments-None.
Request for LA City to post signs limiting parking on Wilbur Ave near Tarzana El. The Councilmember
does not want to post signs. He feels it is not necessary. The Committee will review this based on future

events.

Request for LA City to increase fines for illegal truck parking. The Councilmember discussed this with
other Councilmembers and they don’t want any increases.

Request to LADOT for passenger loading zone at Whole Foods. Per the Chief Engineer for the West
Valley this can’t be accomplished since there is not sufficient room to meet ADA requirements for a

passenger loading/drop-off zone.

“Photo-enforced” stop sign at Vanalden/Santa Rita. According to LAPD this is not a LA City installed
camera. It must have been installed or simulated by a resident in the area.

Comments-The chair will follow up on a problem tree on Linette in the area of Portola Middle School.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:04 PM.



